What we have been leamlng about...
8th September to 12t September 2025



.

We have had a brilliant week spending timé together and starting to learn bbut all the areas

of the classroom and the ways we can learn there.




What has been your favourite activity this week?




&

The weather has let us outside for some of the
time! We have explored using the block area to
make paths, and enjoyed using our

imaginations to talk about what we _found
there.




explore
all the
areas
inside
and
outside?




We are trying out how to do new

and difficult things!







There have been lots of new toys to explore, and s

]‘avourltes too!







What a great start to our leamlng journey in Nurserg!
I wonder where our learning will take us next week?

Don’t forget to pick up your Seesaw passwords from
Miss Min next week so that you can continue the fun
learning at home and share our new songs and stories
with your families! Seesaw




